
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
News release 
Mělník, February 25, 2014 
 
We have films for the countryside 
 
The set of the workshops with discussion managed by specialists was launched at the begin-
ning of this year. The workshops were designed for whole public or for specialists within the 
framework of the Project We Are Learning through Film. Documentary films present func-
tional and sustainable approaches which are applied both in Europe and in the others conti-
nents.  
The aim of the project is to give inspiration to people living in our region and to motivate 
them to make change of their minds and also the practise in rural landscape. 
The topics of the discussion are concerning the development of small-scale enterprises, the 
development local productions, about free areas which are eligible for enterprising, about 
possibilities of mutual cooperation of municipalities, about modern approach to the recon-
struction or new housing building or about raising of biodiversity of rural landscape.  
The workshops give possibilities for local entrepreneurs and farmers to present their prod-
ucts and their works.  
Due to financial support from the Program for Rural Development, Measure IV.2.1.: Imple-
mentation of Cooperation Project all workshops are free of charge. 
More information you can find in www.vyhlidky.eu 
 
On behalf of the team of project Galina Čermáková 
 


